
 
 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 1st April 

Lower Phase PTA Disco 

Thursday 3rd April 

Upper Phase PTA Disco 

Thursday 3rd April 

National Child Measurement 
Programme (Year 6) 

Friday 4th April 

Class 13 Assembly 

Thursday 3rd April 

Year 1 Memorial Park walk 

Thursday 10th April 

Year 1 Come & Share Event   
2pm - 3.30pm 

Thursday 10th April 

Project Gambia Bake Sale 

Friday 11th April 

Class 16 Assembly  

Friday 11th April 

Last day of term 

Monday 28th April 

Back to school 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 5 WOW Day 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2, 4, 5 & 6 RSE Parent 
Drop-in 3.30pm - 4.15pm 
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Exciting learning from this week 

 

Reminders 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It's been a beautifully sunny week this week, with children making the most of the 
spring sunshine! Children across the school have had some wonderful opportunities 
in their outdoor learning and it has been especially lovely to visit Early Years and see 
them enjoying their learning through play in the outdoor provision. Children's oracy 
skills in Early Years have been an important focus for us this year and children are   
already demonstrating amazing use of vocabulary in their sentences, both spoken and 
written. Their role-play outside is helping them to rehearse and practice key            
vocabulary, with adults supporting them to extend their sentences. Fantastic            
Reception and Nursery!                            

Children in Year 5 had a wonderful morning in the sunshine yesterday, planting trees 
for a project run by the Tiny Forest Project. They managed to plant 600 trees in total, 
which is an amazing feat! Well done Year 5!  

Next week, Year 1 will be setting off for a walk around the Memorial Park to support 
their learning about seasonal changes. Hopefully, the sunshine will continue and the 
children will be able to enjoy seeing signs of spring, with all the trees in blossom.  

Just a reminder that we will be having the school discos on Tuesday and Thursday 
next week run by the PTA - we are looking forward to getting our dancing shoes on as 
we approach the end term! 

We would just like to say, a huge thank you to parents for all your support and kind 
wishes upon our appointments as substantive Deputy Headteachers at Manor Park. 
We are absolutely delighted!  

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

    SOAR Superstars 

C6 Matheo 
C7 Keanu 
C8 Nova 
C9 Lucy 
C10 Sara 
C11 Jennifer & Ivy 
C12 Khalid & Vinnie 
C13 Evelyn & Kaysha 
C14 Chloe 
C15 Bethel 
C16 Sofia 
C17 Kandes 
C18 Lewis M 
C20 Ahnaful 
C21 Jovan 
C22 Leila 
C23 Eve 
 

Can we please remind parents/carers about the importance of naming 
your child’s clothing. We get an increasing amount of lost property and 
we return anything with a name. Our lost property box is located at the 

main office. 

 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed     
planting trees within the 
Cheylesmore community 
this week! Together we 

planted 600 trees and we 
cannot wait to see        

them grow. 

 
Class 6 had a mechanical afternoon on 

Wednesday, designing and building     
sliders. We thought about the movements 

our sliders would make, and carefully 
used our scissors to cut out the space for 

the handle. They looked brilliant, and 
moved fantastically!  

 

In The Hive we created some independent art work based on the book 
Dear Zoo. We also enjoyed doing some baking and went to visit the 

chicks in Nursery! 


